Letter to registered partners, schools, associations, and committed artists

Subject: New date for the Festival de la Plume – A precious time to strengthen our shared work Dear partners, dear artists,

We thank you with deep gratitude for the trust you have placed in the Festival de la Plume, and for your commitment to our association Les Enfants de la Jungle, since the launch of this wonderful artistic, educational, and human adventure.

We inform you today that the festival, initially scheduled for fall 2025, has been officially postponed to May 22 and 23, 2026, at the Parc des Expositions de Caen.

-----

A strategic choice to serve the shared project

This postponement was decided after consultation with several of our cultural and educational partners, including the town hall, in order to:

- Strengthen ties with schools and communities,
- Consolidate institutional support, particularly that of Normandie Livre & Lecture,
- Allow everyone more time to prepare, create, and refine works, presentations, workshops, and performances.

This additional time is a collective opportunity: it gives us the opportunity to better showcase your talents and proposals, and to build together an even stronger, more inclusive, and more unifying event.

-----

What remains unchanged: our shared commitment

All applications, partnerships, artistic projects, exhibitions, and scheduled activities remain confirmed. On the contrary, this extended timeframe will allow us to:

- explore our creative activities (reading, writing, visual art, music, stage performance, etc.),
- expand our workshops in schools, neighborhoods, libraries, and villages,
- and provide greater visibility for your work and your presence in the 2026 program.

-----

Let's continue building together

We will be back with you very soon with:

- the new calendar of activities from September to May,
- updated communication materials,
- and coordination meetings to continue this co-construction, always true to the spirit of the festival:

to transmit, create, bring together. • We await your availability confirmation, and upon your approval, we will send you the action and conditions agreement for the first edition of the Festival de la Plume. (Given the number of participants, agreements will arrive gradually, especially for those who have provided all the necessary documents: identity, addresses, SIRET (Swiss National Insurance Company), legal documents.)

• You will receive the program for the stage performers in April 2026. For those who wish to reserve their booth, once the agreement is signed, you can proceed with payment.

Thank you for continuing to bring this wonderful idea to life with us.

With all our consideration and shared enthusiasm,

Micheline Ramedace

President – Les Enfants de la Jungle

Organizer of the Festival de la Plume

festivaldelaplumecaen@gmail.com

https://paradisecomposition.fr/festival-de-la-plume